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*REMINDER* Daily Ministry of Health report for Fraser Health long-term care owned and operated and 

affiliated sites  

 Site operational leaders must continue daily reporting of active COVID-19 cases (residents and staff) and 

staff absences (as applicable) 

 Please continue to send in your daily reports by 10am Monday to Friday until further notice. The reporting 

survey can be found here: Daily Ministry of Health Reporting: LTC Active COVID-19 Cases 

 

*UPDATE* West Coast Conference on Aging- Early Bird Deadline Extension February 25, 2023  

 Early bird registration deadline is extended until February 25th.  Conference options include in-person or 
virtual attendance this year.  

 The targeted audience for this conference is Affiliated, FH Owned & Operated Long-term-Care Managers 

and Directors of Care  

 See link for more details West Coast Conference on Aging   

 There’s also still time to submit your poster abstract:  
o Poster presentations that support the 2023 conference theme will provide an opportunity for 

participants to share research and best practice initiatives with colleagues from across the province. 
o Topics will range from health promotion strategies for older adults to provision of quality care in 

long-term care settings.  
o Poster presentations may highlight research studies, educational programming, quality 

improvement projects, and effective organizational responses to the COVID-19 pandemic. Posters 
will be on display for participants to view and discuss with presenters.   

 If you have any questions, please contact Anita Wahl anita.wahl@fraserhealth.ca  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://fhltcal.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0jsIbim8TJ7XfG6
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